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Resignation of Director

The board has accepted the resignation of Mr. Tully Araluen Richards as a Director of Augur
Resources effective 31 October 2008 in light of his other extensive business commitments.
The chairman on behalf of the board extends his gratitude and best wishes to Mr. Richards
for his considerable and valuable contribution to the development and growth of Augur
Resources.

For further information, please contact:

Grant Kensington

Managing Director

Tel: +61 (0) 2 9267 8333



Augur’s projects

About Augur

Augur is a NSW-based resource development company, with a focus on copper, gold and
nickel projects within the Lachlan Fold Belt in western NSW. The region is a known producing
area, especially for copper, gold and base metals.

The Company has a highly experienced Board and Management team, which includes
extensive experience in NSW and porphyry copper-gold exploration.

For more information, please visit www.augur.com.au


